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______________________________________________ 

From: 
Claire Sutton-Abbott  

Sent:
25 November 2011 11:34

To:
Andrew Lewis

Subject:
11/01529/CAC Structure UH59 RAF Upper Heyford

Andy

Having looked at this application, I would recommend withdrawal or refusal.

The applicant has not supplied a detailed study of the building, which has a complicated history, and therefore neither the LPA or the applicant is in a position to decide if this building is significant enough to retain.

The fact that the building is in a poor state of repair is due to lack of maintenance and attention on the part of the applicant, not inadequacy of the building itself, and should not be taken into consideration under policy HE7.6 of PPS5.

If the application is not to be withdrawn, then I would recommend refusal on the grounds of being contrary to:

PPS5 HE6.1, 6.2, 7.1, 7.2, 7.6.

Cherwell Adopted Local Plan 1996 Policy C23

Thanks,

Claire

Claire Sutton-Abbott BA MSc
Design & Conservation Officer
Planning Policy & Economic Development

Telephone: 01295 221608
Int. ext. 1608
Email: claire.sutton-abbott@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

www.cherwell.gov.uk
Please consider the environment before printing this email
